
 

Principal Letter of Recommendation 

To: Board of Education, Superintendent Pat Little 
 From: Principal Mike Wilson 
 Re: Recommendation to Hire Chase Dawley 
 Date: July 11, 2025 
 CC: Business Office 

I am pleased to recommend the hiring of Chase Dawley as the 7th Grade Social Studies Teacher 
at Boyne City Middle School. Chase distinguished himself during the interview process, which 
included a panel consisting of two teachers, and myself. His strong interview, coupled with 
outstanding references, clearly demonstrated the talent and professionalism he will bring to our 
middle school team. 

Chase will begin on the BA+20 Step 3 salary scale this fall. 

We are excited to welcome Chase to our school community and look forward to the positive impact 
he will have on our students and staff. 

 
  
 
 
 
 


	 

